
Greetings and Thank you, Mike Willis, and David Hinners Of the United States Deputy Sheriff's 
Association. 
 
 
On behalf of the Woodson County Sheriff's Office I, Undersheriff Michael Strode would like to once 
again Thank You, for the wonderful training you provided to our agency. I would also like to express my 
gratitude, as well as that of the entire Sheriff's Office. I would also like to thank you for the wonderful 
gear you gave to us. 3-tear away traffic safety vests, with SHERIFF,  9-Scorpion tactical LED flashlights 
which will be put to great use, and  10-Emergency Belt Trauma Kits to keep us safe in rough spots. I 
know in today financial crunch providing gear is getting harder and harder so I thank you again for all 
you provided to us, in gear and wonderful training that will come to great use for many years to come. 
Thank you again to the United States Deputy Sheriff's Association for everything you provide to Law 
Enforcement. 
                                              Sincerely, 
                                                        Undersheriff Strode WOSO #2 
 


